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I worked at ASNSW and was bullied and witnessed bullying.  

Often I was told not to give employees accommodation for training and meetings because 
managers simply did not like them.  

I left because of how poorly I was treated after injuring my back at work. I was made to feel less 
than Human.  

I resigned in this year, only now do I feel safe to provide my feedback in relation to 
certain styles of management resulting on my current injury and the discrimination I suffered 
because of this. I believe my back injury should never have happened. It should have been taken 
seriously after I lodged the report, I should not have been subjected to the behaviours from 
managers that I was.  

First hand I found the experience stressful, both physically and emotionally harmful.  

I hope my feedback is helpful, hopefully it will result in saving someone else experiencing the 
same lack of regard for bullying.  

 

 




